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July 25, 2013

Kittitas County Community Development
411 N. Ruby St., Ste 4
Ellensburg, WA 98926

RE: Carlson Conditional Use Application

Dear Community Development:

The Kittitas County Chamber of Commerce wishes to clarify its letter of support for the Carlson
Conditional Use Application. While we continue to support a public boat launch on the Carlson property
and believe it to be a valuable enhancement for recreational tourism, we have also become aware of
issues with the existing access, which is via an easement across adjoining private properties. Because
the increased traffic generated by the boat launch could affect the quality of life of those individuals, we
urge that Mr. Carlson be asked to explore alternative means of accessing his proposed projects.

We also wish to clarify that the Chamber’s support is for the proposed boat launch and not for the
campground proposal, which we feel has many subsidiary issues that need addressing before we can

take a position.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Amy McGuffin

Director of Tourism
amy@kittitascountychamber.com
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